
The General Chairman of the 75TH Temple City Camellia Festival, Jessica 
Westgate Goold, is pleased to announce that, as acknowledgment of their 
founding of the parade, the Woman’s Club of Temple City has been named 
as this year’s Grand Marshal.  The Woman’s Club was founded in 1925 
and has a current membership of ninety-nine.  In 1944 they held a contest 
to choose a flower and a slogan for the community, and Mrs. Ralph 
Saunders submitted the winning slogan “Temple City Home of 
Camellias.”  Many of the current Woman’s Club members have 
participated in the Camellia Festival throughout the years, and are looking 
forward to celebrating the 75th Anniversary of this signature achievement. 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE  
WOMAN’S CLUB OF TEMPLE CITY  

VISIT THEIR WEBSITE 
 WWW.WOMANSCLUBOFTEMPLECITY.ORG 

 

http://www.womanscluboftemplecity.org/

